
31/1/2022  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Covid update  

Firstly, we would like to wish everyone isolating at home a speedy recovery. Thank you for your 

cooperation and understanding during this term.  

Currently, the number isolating at home is below 10 cases, with 0 new Covid cases reported to us 

since Friday.  

In school, class attendance is steady at high 90%+ or 100% in each class, which is very good news. 

We must not however become complacent and continue with the Covid measures in place in and 

around school. 

Both Notts Public Health Team and school Governors have been supportive of St Peter’s throughout 

commending our Covid measures in place. Notts Public Health Team have advised we keep 

measures in place, recommending regular testing at home especially with siblings in different 

classes, which we will continue to do and communicate with you.  

Thank you to parents/carers for following guidance and to those going beyond to be the safest we 

can be for both children and staff in school. 

Regards and take care, 

Mr Tomlinson 
Head Teacher 


